

MASON CLINIC CAPITAL CAMPAIGN

FRONTERAHN.ORG (325) 869-5500

September 25, 2025

Dear Friend of Frontera,

Because of your generosity, the Mason community has a new reason to celebrate. On September 3, 2025, we officially reopened the newly renovated Mason Clinic with a Ribbon Cutting and Open House. It was a moment filled with pride, joy, and gratitude.



This project was truly a community effort. Together, we raised an incredible \$1,807,836- every single dollar of which went directly into the renovation. The total cost came in at \$1,916,355, under the original budget projection of \$2.1 million. This is a remarkable achievement and a powerful reflection of what we can accomplish when we unite behind a shared vision: ensuring quality, accessible healthcare for Mason, today and for generations to come.



Your generosity has transformed the Mason Clinic into a welcoming, modern space centered on patient care. Families will have access to modern exam rooms, updated equipment, and a comfortable environment that supports healing. Providers will be able to deliver care more efficiently, with the right tools and spaces to meet the growing needs of our community. Most importantly, your support ensures that every person—regardless of circumstance—has access to quality care close to home.

On behalf of our entire team at Frontera Healthcare, thank you for being part of this milestone. Your generosity has not only renovated a clinic—it has secured a stronger, healthier future for Mason.

With deepest gratitude,

Royanna Robellson

Rosanna RobersonDevelopment Officer
Frontera Healthcare

